
-----Original Message----- 
From: River View Hotel [mailto:cty44428@centurytel.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2014 3:46 PM 
To: Szenher, Doug 
Subject: RE: comment on proposed changes to Regulations 5 and 6 
 
 
 
As a resident and owner of a business dependent on tourism along the White River just downstream 
from where the Buffalo River empties into the White, and a frequent user (kayaker) of both these rivers, 
I am very interested in their water quality.  I am, therefore, supporting the changes to Regulations 5 and 
6 of the Arkansas Pollution Control Commission, which would at least prohibit any new CAFO's in the 
Buffalo watershed.  This type of "farming" should not be allowed in the watersheds of any of Arkansas's 
rivers, much less the Buffalo.  
 
Thank you for registering my support for these changes.  
 
Linda L. Boulton 
P. O. Box 631 
Calico Rock, Arkansas 72519  
 


